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Drainage work on Clio and Genesee Roads 
 
Genesee Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing drainage work on Clio Rd. between 

Stanley Rd. and Mt. Morris Rd. and on Genesee Rd. near Genesee High School beginning on 

Monday, June 20. The anticipated completion date is June 30. Traffic will be controlled with a 

lane shift as there will be one lane closed. Motorists should allow additional time to reach their 

destination. If you have questions, please contact Alex Patsy, Programming and Development 

Engineer, at 810-767-4920 ext. 252.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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